Cycle/scoot to Sandy Hill Academy day
Friday 23rd June
With FREE Dr Bike/scooter safety checks 

Dear Parent/Carer,









        09.05.17
I would like to introduce an exciting project that has started at Sandy Hill academy this term. Active Travel to school is being run by Sandy Hill academy and Sustrans in partnership with Cornwall Council. Sustrans is the country’s leading sustainable transport charity, and helps more pupils to be able to walk, cycle and scoot to and from school. We will be working with the school over the next two years with ongoing events, activities and initiatives planned.
We think active travel is important for children as it is good for their health, good for the environment, and it helps to develop independence and road safety skills. We focus on making cycling, walking and scooting as safe as possible, and by reducing the number of cars around the school, we can help to make the neighbourhood a quieter, safer and less congested place.

As a launch event we are organising a Cycle/Scoot to School day on Friday 23rd June
On the day Sustrans will be doing free Dr Bike safety checks on bikes and scooters that have been brought in.  A typical check will involve checking/adjusting brakes, handlebars, saddle and pedals, tightening/replacing cables, inflating tyres, tightening nuts and bolts and oiling parts.

This is not a substitute for a full service and any bikes identified as needing a lot of work will not be checked. Each bike/scooter will get a report stating what has been checked and whether further work is required.

Please can all pupils ensure they have permission from an adult before cycling/scooting to school. 
If your child wants to cycle to school remember that it is your responsibility to:

· Check their helmet fits them correctly.

· Check their bike is working properly(tyres pumped up & working brakes are especially important)

· Make sure they know how to cycle/scoot to school safely, maybe accompany them a few times. 

If demand is too high to get through all the bikes in one day, another session will be arranged and you will be notified of this.
Look out for more exciting events and activities and we look forward to seeing you on the day!

[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]Nole (el



Kind regards
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Nick Ratcliffe, Sustrans project officer, Truro
nick.ratcliffe@sustrans.org.uk
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